
Hay 6th, 1925.

A. L. Philbrick, Esq 
Secretary, British Empire Club, 
165 Canal Street,
Providence, H.I.

• •

Dear Hr. Philbrick
Thank you very much for your letter of Hay 4th in which you speak appreciatively of my address 

Providence. before the British Empire Club at

Lady Currie and I enjoyed our visit and carried away the most pleasant recollection 
of Providence and its citizens.

ith all good wishes to the Cluband to you personally, I am.

Yours faithfully,


